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Worldwide ERC® is pleased to announce that Matthew T. O’Connor, 
Vice President and Relocation Director of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, 
has successfully completed all three course modules of the Worldwide 
ERC® Global Mobility Specialist Designation.   
 
Worldwide ERC® began in Chicago in 1964 as “The Employee Relocation Real Estate 
Advisory Council”, an organization developed by a small number of individuals, with the 
help of the National Association of Realtors, who recognized the need for an association 
to address the growing needs of a nation that was increasingly moving its employees to 
increase productivity. 
 
In 1975, the Employee Relocation Council (ERC) was moved to Washington D.C. and it 
is known today as a global reach association that expands its scope to address, in addition 
to real estate-related issues, to household goods moving, spouse and partner needs, family 
concerns, ancillary services that support community assimilation and accelerate employee 
productivity in the new location, international assignments, and the tax and legal aspects 
of workforce mobility. 
 
When relocation professionals, global workforce mobility specialists, business 
communities and the media want to learn about current issues, trends, and best practices 
for the movement of employees within the United States and all over the world, they turn 
to Worldwide ERC® for its proven record of expertise. Worldwide ERC® is the premier 
global professional membership association for workforce mobility headquartered in 
Washington, DC and with a European office in Brussels, Belgium and another office in 
Shanghai. 
 
If you are in the process of thinking of relocating or moving your workforce to a new 
location you may contact Matthew O’Connor, Director of Relocation, to help you with all 
your domestic or international relocation needs at (201) 786-9055 ext. 101 or  
e-mail him at: matthew@tocr.com 
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